


This investigation is on-going and any witnesses with any information about the 
incident are asked to contact the Garden Grove Police Department, Detective Lopez 
at 714-741-5818. 
 
 
 
UPDATE: 
 
On January 17th 2021, at 3:48 AM, Garden Grove Police Officers responded to the 
Hyatt Regency located in the City of Garden Grove regarding a gunshot victim. The 
victim, later identified as 28 year old Eddie Barajas, was transported to the hospital 
where he succumbed to his injuries. During the investigation it was learned the 
homicide was gang related. All subjects involved in this incident fled the area. 
 
Within the following weeks, GGPD Detectives were able to locate witnesses that 
assisted with identifying the suspects as Los Angeles gang members.  On May 18th 
2021, at 5:00 AM, a multi-location search warrant was executed in Los Angeles 
County that led to the arrest of suspects Enrique Torres and Agustin Cortez for PC 
187(a), homicide with Gang Enhancements. 
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